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15th January 2025


Dear Parent/ Carer, 

To enhance progress, we have organised some additional intervention to support your child in their English lessons.  Students who receive support will attend one session a week/ fortnight for English.  Intervention will take place over a number of weeks, starting Monday 20th January.

Students will be collected from their English lessons to attend these sessions, which will take place during the school day.  Students will attend this additional intervention in small groups of 3/4 until they have developed the required skills or knowledge.  After this, Students will return to their normal lessons.

We hope that Students understand the importance of this additional support and, as a result, fully engage in all sessions.  We ask that you discuss this with your child and that they utilise this opportunity to further enhance their progress in English.


If you have any questions, please feel free to email me in the usual way: melliott@sph.srscmat.co.uk  


Yours sincerely, 


Miss Elliott
Head of English
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